ST JOSEPH’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

Principal Pauline Long - 18 Thomas Street Quirindi
P.O. Box 309 Quirindi NSW, 2343 « quiadmin@arm.catholic.edu.au
www.stjosephsquirindi.nsw.edu.ati» PH. 02 6746 1033 + F. 02 6746 2606

Swimming 2021
Dear Parents,

Our Swimming Carnival will be held Thursday, 11th February at Quirindi Pool, commencing
at 3:30pm and concluding approximately 7.00pm.

As a lead up to the carnival we will be having a trial swim on Wednesday, 10th February. So
that we can assure the safety of all the swimmers we ask parents to fill in the form below,
this allows us to know what your child is capable of swimming on the day. Please be honest
and as accurate as you can because it is part of our risk assessment that we have this up to
date information.
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Please circle what your child is capable of swimming

*Student’s name:

My child can safely swim:

Freestyle:  100m 50m 25m 10m Non Swimmer
Breaststroke: 50m 25m 10m
Backstroke: 50m 25m 10m
Butterfly: 50m 25m 10m

Individual Medley:  200m

Parents, please read and sign:
The information that | have provided above is accurate and reflects my child's ability to swim.

Parent Name: Parent signature:

Date:




